
MaxIT PDF

1

New Year with new enthusiasm
On December 13, the faculty of "Energy supply of agriculture" took an active part in the celebration of the
New Year in the student hostel # 2. The dean of the faculty of International Relations A. Isakov and the
deputy dean of the faculty A. Botirov and educational psychologist D.Sagdullaeva attended the holiday.
Congratulations students on the New Year 2020 and wished them success in their studies and work. At the
end of the holiday, at the initiative of the chairperson of the 2nd dormitory L.L.Shomurodov and the youth
leader of the faculty F.Makhmudov, each room with the participation of Father Frost and Snow Maiden
presented the New Year gifts.
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